
February 6, 2025 

 

Greetings All, 

 

Community listening sessions are wrapping up. ICS will have their report done and will present 

their initial report on Monday with the second half on February 18th.  

 

There has been a suggestion that the District dedicate the varsity basketball court in honor of 

coach Lien. The administrative team supports this concept. It should be Board action. Mr. 

Digiovanni will bring a summary of his commitment to the district to the meeting for your 

consideration.  

 

We did not have any teachers apply for the early retirement incentive. The administrative team is 

reviewing recommendations for reductions. I will present them at Monday’s meeting. No action 

will be taken at this meeting. 

 

I met with Mrs. Granberg and the teacher union leadership today for possible solutions to our 

prep time issue and the seven-period day. We had a good discussion and I can see a pathway 

forward to having more opportunities for students to take electives. 

 

I am taking a vacation starting February 23rd. I will be gone all week, but will be accessible. 

 

As always, reach out if you have questions. 

 

 

Kevin Wellen, Superintendent 


